
 
 

        

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

On Friday, February 23, 2018  
The JA STEM Summit is coming to our school! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The entire 10th grade class will participate in a day of competitions, experiments,  
and career panels designed to show YOU the fun & excitement of STEM careers. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

An awesome finale concludes the day. You won’t want to miss it!  
 
 

#JASCPA #STEMSUMMIT 
 
 

Why do I need  
to learn math? 

Can  science  
be FUN? 

What does an 
engineer actually 

DO? 


